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STUDENT LED CONFERENCE – 27th SEPTEMBER 2022 
 

Dear Parent,  
 

Greetings!   
 

A student-led conference is a preplanned meeting in which students demonstrate 
responsibility for their academic and co-scholastic performances by providing a 
review of their work for parents and teachers. SLCs help boost the confidence of 
students and uplift their communication and presentation skills by challenging 
them to ensure self-reflection, goal setting and leadership skills amongst other 21st 
century skills. We are glad to share with you that our young scholars of Grades III-
V will be spearheading the first SLC session.  
 

Day and date: Tuesday, 27 September 2022 
Time: 8:30 am- 9:30 am 
 

Kindly note the details- 

• Each parent has been designated a time slot to visit the classroom in which 
their ward will present the portfolio of work from each subject and discuss 
his/her progress. 

• The time slots are already reflecting on the weekly report and will be 
uploaded on the Edunext.  

• Kindly adhere to the allocated time slot. 

• It’s a regular working day for students. The arrival and dispersal timings 
remain as usual. 

• The teacher will guide the children before the SLC. 
 

Looking forward to a fruitful interaction. 
 

For any concern, please connect with the Class Teacher. 
 

Warm Regards  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari   
Principal  


